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November 20, 2021
NOTICE

All students who have been allotted a seat for

admission in MBA Programme of the Department of
Business Administration (LUMBA) in the session
2021-22 are required to get their documents verified
in the Department office on any working day before
29 Nov, 2021.

The orientation session for the newly admitted
students in the MBA Programme of the Department
of Business Administration (LUMBA) shall be held on
November 29, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.

All students of MBA Semester | are required to

attend the same.

(SANJAY MEDHAVI)
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